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ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2021 

Overall attendance 93%   Target 97% 

KC 93.8%   LE 93.2%    AJS 93.3%    SC 91.9% 

 

 

 

Can you believe we are nearly into our 

final week of this year?!?! 

We have got a busy week coming up.  I 

really looking forward to the Reception 

and Year 2’s end of year performance.  

I have heard some of the practices and 

they sound fantastic…you are in for a 

real treat! 

It’s looking like a warm week ahead so 

please remember to apply suntan lotion 

to your child before they come to 

school. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs Allen, Headteacher 

 

Dates for your 

 Diary 2021-2022 
 
Fri 15 July 2022 – Reports to Parents  

Tues 19 July 2022 – Reception pupils 

Graduation  

Wed 20 July 2022 – Year 2 Leavers 

Assembly & Performance-details to 

follow 

Fri 22 July 2022 – School closes for 

summer holiday 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 6th 

September 2022 

Attendance 
Well done to Mrs Elliott’s class for winning 

Aston the attendance bear this week with 97% 

attendance. Well done you super stars!!!!! 

 

 

2 Year Old Nursery 
Our 2 year old room will be 

opening in September.  All 2 year 

old’s are welcome – whether you 

pay for a place or if your child is 

entitled to 15 free hours.  You can 

choose which sessions you would 

like your child to attend (this does 

not have to be all mornings or all 

afternoons you can choose what 

best suits you as long as there is 

space).  If you would more 

information about our fabulous 

new provision please contact the 

school office!!! 

 
     

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Although every child receives Universal 

Free School Meals up to Year 2 you can 

still apply for income based Free School 

Meals for September. Please go to your 

Together for Children Parent Portal to 

apply. May we also advise any parents of 

Year 2 children to apply for FSM online 

now for September 2022 when your 

child goes to Junior School 



  

 

 

 

        

 

 

General Information for all 

Parents/Carers 
 

Earrings- No earrings or clear space 

savers are to be worn by pupils for 

Health & Safety 

 

Batteries Recycling- We are also still 

collecting any used batteries in 

partnership with Groundworks in our 

pursuit to win another recycling prize for 

our school.  

 

School Uniform and Book Bags - just a 

reminder that you can order online all 

logoed uniform from  

Total Sport NE, Hendon Road, 

Sunderland, SR1 2JD. We no longer sell 

any uniform or book bags from the 

school office. 

Safeguarding 
If you have any safeguarding 

concerns please do not hesitate to 

contact school and speak to either 

Mrs Allen, Miss Lumsden or Mrs 

Blakeman 
 
 

 

Pre-loved Uniform 
We have a selection of pre-loved uniform in our 

school reception area. It is freshly washed and 

bagged.  So please feel free to have a look if 

there is anything you need for a small 

contribution.   

If you have any good quality uniform you would 

like to donate please hand in to the school office. 

ClassDojo   
Over the summer break we will be 

working on updating ClassDojo for 

the new classes which your child will 

be associated with in September. 

You will still have access to your 

child’s own portfolio 
 

Website 

You can find all letters which are sent 

home via email and school events on our 

website.  We also try to upload them on 

ClassDojo 
 

Uniform 

Please can all parents/carers ensure 

that ALL items of their child’s uniform 

have their child’s name marked 

somewhere as we are not responsible 

for any lost items.  Especially if you’re 

buying new items for our September 

return 



  

 


